J.A. STEVENOT & ASSOCIATES California License
INVESTIGATIONS PLI2163
P.O. Box 60 * San Carlos, California 94070
Office (650) 595-5274 Fax (650) 592-1318

February 28, 2002

306th Bomb Group Association
Russell A. Strong, Historian
5323 Cheval Place

Charlotte, North Carolina 28205

Dear Mr. Strong:

Per our earlier correspondence, I am enclosing a copy of a crew
photograph for your archives, found among the property of former
369th Squadron navigator Victor Lisec.

Lisec is pictured kneeling in the front row, second from the
left. Unfortunately, I do not know who any of the other men are,
although his file card indicates that he flew with Loren Hubbel's
crew. I would like very much to identify them if there is any
means of doing so.

The aircraft in the background is certainly not "Low & Slow",
although since Lisec arrived in England several months before
that particular aircraft, he was presumably assigned to a
different plane. This looks more like a stateside photograph
than one taken in England. Perhaps the tail markings on the
aircraft in the background mean something to you?

I thank you again for all of your valuable assistance, and am
certainly looking forward to receipt of those two photographs of
Low & Slow when you have the chance. Please mark the envelope
very prominently "Photographs, Do Not Bend", as my post office
tends to cram and squeeze everything into my PO box, whether it
fits or not. I have enjoyed reading the bound copies of Echoes,
finding it an excellent, informative, publication.

Yours very truly

%m

John A. Stevenot

JAS/3



